
Hello!
We have a busy week! There will be 
a Valentine's Day party on Friday. 
Students will be allowed to bring in 
a Valentines Day box, and 
valentines! In addition, there may 
be an e-learning day this week. 
Please stay tuned for further 
information. Students will be 
coming home with a Black History 
Month project as well!

Miss Levy

★ Work on AR :)
★ No spelling this week!

“To know and live our faith, to lead and serve by example, to achieve success as life-long learners.”

Week of: 2/10-2/14
Contact MeA Note From Miss Levy

Extra!

Upcoming Events
★ 2/28 - Black History Project due
★ 2/14 Valentines Day party

levya@svsbedford.org

Math: -Comparing decimals 
& fractions

Social Studies: Black 
History Month project

Language Arts: -Writing for 
Black History month

What Are We Learning? Class Wishlist

Religion: Sacraments, 
Our Way of Life 


